
It’s that time of year again...

Pleasant Hill Park’s
Fish Hatchery is
Waiting for you!

Come join the Neighborhood Fishing Club
at our beautiful new ponds!

Open to children ages 5-15
Ages 8 and under must be with a parent or chaperone

Contact Rita for details
215-688-1501

Hours of Operation:
     Wednesday     5pm-7pm
     Friday             5pm-7pm  
     Saturday        10am-3pm


